
 
 

Appendix A 
Draft Cabinet response to recommendations of the Scrutiny Committee 

 
The document sets out the draft response of the Cabinet Member to recommendations made by the Scrutiny Committee on 11 April 
2024 concerning the Adult Exploitation report. The Cabinet is asked to amend and agree a formal response as appropriate.  
 

Recommendation Agree? Comment 

1) That the Council develops and delivers training for all 
Members related to spotting the signs of adult exploitation 
and modern slavery and how to report it.  

Yes Training is available for Members which can be delivered 
to councillors. 

2) That the Council rolls out a social media campaign related 
to spotting the signs of adult exploitation and modern 
slavery and how to report it. 

In Part Social media campaigns are used for different types of 
exploitation at different times of the year. The campaigns 
include spotting the signs, how to report and support for 
victims. 

 

57



T
his page is intentionally left blank


	7 Scrutiny Reports
	Cabinet Response - Adult Exploitation


